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Dear Mr Narayanan and Mr Maduell,

| would like to thank the Sovereign Wealth Fund Institute for inviting me to the 2023 Global
Wealth Conference at the House of Commons last month.

It was an excellent opportunity to engage with asset owners and investment decision-
makers from such a wide range of countries on issues that are central to achieving
sustainable economic growth and prosperity in this country.

The United Kingdom is the premier destination for global capital after the USA. Listening to
our investors is critical, and this type of practitioner-orientated interaction has become more
important than ever before.

Best wishes,
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Minister for Investment
Department for Business and Trade



